Central Intelligence Agency

<

Washington, D.C. 20505

5 June 2019

Mr. William Fernandes
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 73217
411A Highland Avenue
Somerville, MA 02144

Reference: F-2019-01697
Dear Mr. Fernandes:

On 16 May 2019, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your

16 May 2019 correspondence requesting records under the Freedom of Information Act.

This is a quick acknowledgement to advise you that we received your request. Specifically,
your request is for the following records: [Your] 2018 OIG report logs and or investigate
summaries. Your request was assigned the reference number above. Please use this number
when corresponding so that we can identify it easily.

Our officers will review and process your request in more detail and will only communicate to
you if they should encounter any problems or if they cannot begin the search without additional
information or clarification. We will search for CIA-originated records up to and including the
date the Agency starts its search.

Sincerely,

Hal {10

Mark Lilly
Information and Privacy Coordinator
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FOIA Request ID: 4049

FOIA Request submitted by:

William Fernandes

Submitted on: July 30, 2019 : 23:45 - America/New_York

MuckRock News, DEPT MR 73217

411A Highland Ave

Somerville, MA 02144

United States

Request:

"This is a follow up message for the below request. That request was original submitted May 15, 2019.
T've included some of the text of my original request below my follow up message to assist in locating it. I
have not receive an acknowledgement letter yet about this request, so I do not have a tracking ID. I'm

available to discuss this request at (617) 299-1832.)"

My new communication:
"To Whom It May Concern:

I wanted to follow up on the following Freedom of Information Act request, copied below, and originally
submitted on May 15, 2019. Please let me know when 1 can expect to receive a response.

Thanks for your help, and let me know if further clarification is needed.”

My original request:
"To Whom It May Concern:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, I hereby request the following
records:

Please produce your 2018 OIG report logs and or investigate summaries.

The requested documents will be made available to the general public, and this request is not being made
for commercial purposes.

In the event that there are fees, I would be grateful if you would inform me of the total charges in advance
of fulfilling my request. I would prefer the request filled electronically, by e-mail attachment if available
or CD-ROM if not.

Thank you in advance for your anticipated cooperation in this matter. I look forward to receiving your
response to this request within 20 business days, as the statute requires.
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